
V100’s 1 Second, 1 Song, Up to $1000 dollars 

In addition to the following rules, this promotion is also subject the WV 
Radio Corporation and WVAF Official Rules for all contests.  

Sponsors: V100 (WVAF), Todd Judy Ford, and Appalachian Cannabis 
Company. 

Description of prize: $100.00 minimum up to $1000.00 maximum. 
Jackpot amount begins at $100.00, and increases $25.00 each time 
there is an incorrect guess. Winners will receive their prize in the form 
of a check and be responsible for all taxes. 

Minimum age to enter: Eighteen (18) 

How to enter: Complete entry form on the V100 website. www.v100.fm 

You may also complete an entry form in person at the V100 Business 
Office, at 1111 Virginia Street East, Charleston, WV, during regular 
business hours, Monday – Friday. 

You may also complete an entry form at select V100 event locations, 
promoted on V100 during the broadcast day. 

http://www.v100.fm


Promotion period: Promotion begins: 4/26/21 at 7:20 AM 
                             Promotion ends no later than: 6/11/21 at 9:30 AM 

Selection of V100 (WVAF) “1 Second, 1 Song, Up to $1000 dollars” 
contest players is by random selection from all contest entries 
submitted. 

Weekday mornings, except holidays and any other undetermined day, 
at approximately 7:20, 8:20 and 9:20 AM, Steve and Jenny will play the 
“1 Second, 1 Song, Up to $1000 dollars” contest. A random contestant 
will be selected prior to each game time to play and contacted by the 
telephone number submitted on their entry. 

A one second audio “snippet” of a song will be played on V100. The 
contestant will be given one guess to identify the correct title and artist 
of the song. If the title and artist is correctly identified, the contestant 
will win the current cash jackpot amount. Jackpot amount begins at 
$100.00, increasing $25.00 for each incorrect guess, up to a maximum 
of $1000.00 

THE FIRST GUESS IS THE FINAL GUESS. 
If the registered contestant is called and they do not answer the call, 
that call is void and another registered contestant will be called. The 
registered caller is the only person who can play the contest. If 
someone other than the registered contestant answers to play, the call 
is void. 



If a contestant called is driving a vehicle, they must pull off the road to a 
safe area to play. 

WVAF (V100) is not responsible for any technical errors that may 
happen during the contest, including, but not limited to, lost cell phone 
coverage or disconnection of any phone call by any means. 

WVAF (V100) programming is also broadcast over the Internet and its 
online stream is delayed from the actual time it originates, which means 
the V100 online broadcast is behind the V100 over the air broadcast, 
thus the contests times will be delayed approximately 30 seconds up to 
several minutes. 

Thank you for listening to V100 and good luck playing V100’s  
“1 Second, 1 Song, Up to $1000 dollars” contest!


